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June 30, 2023 

Baxter W. Kirkland  
Midway Aggregates, RLLP  
P.O. Box 580  
Rye, CO 81069 

Re: Midway Pit - File No. M-1988-018;  
 Technical Revision (TR-4) Decision Date Extension Approval  
 
Dear Mr. Kirkland, 
 
On June 30, 2023, the Division received an email requesting a 30-day extension to the decision date 
for the subject technical revision.  The Division hereby approves your request for an extension to 
August 4, 2023.    

Please keep in mind August 4th is the new decision date.  The Division will need time to review your 
adequacy responses prior to issuing a decision, preferably one week.  We would ask that your 
adequacy response be received no later than July 28th, 2023. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (303) 328-5229. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
ec: Michael Cunningham, DRMS 
 DRMS file 
 Tim Gerken, Telesto 
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